
From: Brown, Carol A.
Sent: 3/18/2013 6:15:32 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Diablo tour

Thank you - I will forward it to the others - it was a great adventure - I will get back to you!

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 12:47 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A.
Subject: Diablo Tour

Hi Carol

We are planning a Diablo tour for the week of the Commission meeting in Monterey. It will be on 
August 13. Ditas mentioned that she had discussed with you and I wanted to follow up to see if any of 
the advisors in President Peevey's office would like to join. The tour starts in the morning and 
therefore it is best to stay in the area the night before. If there is interest, I will send you the hotel 
information and other details.

Hope you are doing well!

Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/

SB GT&S 0320463

mailto:MEAe@pge.com
http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/

